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Executive Board meeting 26 September 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Mr Škrlec, who welcomed the members to the twenty-second meeting in 2022 
of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the amended Single Programming Document (SPD) 2022-2024 and first 
amending budget 2022.  

The Executive Board provided guidance on the draft budget 2024. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


